
Please do not cut the funding for the Fire Safety Councils. They have helped people in the more rural 

areas mitigate and feel safer regarding the dangerous fires that our County and neighboring counties 

have experienced. This should be a priority for our County. Please reconsider the cuts. Thank you. 


